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UPCOMING EVENTS
V IS ION  AND  STRATEGY  WORKSHOP

DEC .  1  AT  1 : 00  PM
FAC I L I TY  STUDY  WORKSHOP

DEC .  1  AT  2 :00  PM
REGULAR  TOWN BOARD  MEET ING

DEC .  1 4  AT  6 :00  PM
B IS  COMMITTEE  MEET ING

DEC .  1 5  AT  2 :00  PM

TOWN OFF ICES  CLOSED  FOR
CHR ISTMAS  HOL IDAY

DECEMBER  23 ,  26 ,  AND  27

P L EASE  NOTE  THE  PARKS  AND
RECREAT ION  BOARD  MEET ING  (DEC .  6)
AND  THE  PLANN ING  BOARD  MEET ING
(DEC  1 3TH)  HAVE  BE EN  CANCELED .  

F o r  more  i n fo rmat i on  on  a l l  upcoming
even t s  ( i nc l ud ing  l oca t i ons ,  Agendas ,
and  any  suppo r t i ng  documen ts) ,  v i s i t

t he  Town  Webs i t e  a t  t opsa i l beachnc .gov .

From the Town of Topsail Beach, we want to extend a
special thank you to each and every participate in the
Town’s Annual Christmas Parade! A big thank you to
our Grand Marshal Shirley Chase Kruse and thank you
for your years of service as a WASP (Women Airforce
Service Pilots). 

It was another amazing night kicking off the Christmas
Season here in Topsail Beach. The theme for this
year’s parade and tree lighting was to “Celebrate the
Present.” And we hope that everyone was able to
simply celebrate the night and holiday season and
focus on the exciting and fun time with family and
friends in the present. 

We also want to thank the Emma Anderson Bell
Ringers and Mr. Stuart Sanderson for the beloved
playing of the bells and singing of Christmas carols.
Further, another large thank you goes to all the
volunteers who helped organize the parade and tree
lighting, including Topsail Beach Town Staff and
members of the community that set time aside to
help make everything run smoothly! 

We are so grateful to be a part of such a great
community and look forward to celebrating with
everyone again next year! 

The Town of Topsail
Beach Mayor, Board of

Commissioners, and Staff
wish everyone a very

happy holiday season!  

S P E C I A L  T H A N K S

https://topsailbeachnc.gov/


Topsail Beach Specialty License Plates
S U B M I T  Y O U R  A P P L I C A T I O N  B Y  F E B R U A R Y  1 ,  2 0 2 3 !

We're almost halfway to our goal

of 300 specialty license plate

applications! Help us get to the

needed goal by submitting your

application TODAY! 

$20.00 for Non-Specialized

$50.00 for Specialized

Applications due Feb. 1, 2023. 

Visit the Town Website for
more information:

https://topsailbeachnc.gov/NC
-Specialty-Plate

Topsail Beach 
60th Anniversary!
F R I D A Y ,  M A R C H  1 7 ,  2 0 2 3

Mark your calendars! Join us as we  

celebrate the Town's 60th

Anniversary on Friday, March 17th

with a Brunswick Stew. More

details to come as Staff continues

to plan this event! 

A D V I S O R Y
B O A R D S  A N D

C O M M I T T E E
A P P L I C A T I O N S

Planning Board
Parks and Recreation
Committee
Beach, Inlet, Sound (BIS)
Committee 
Board of Adjustment

emailing your application to
the Deputy Town Clerk,
Rochelle Jagst, at
rjagst@topsailbeachnc.gov
mailing your application to
820 S. Anderson Blvd, Topsail
Beach, North Carolina 28445,
dropping off your application
at Town Hall.

The Board of Commissioners will
be making appointments to
vacancies on the various Town
Advisory Boards and Committees
during the January regular
meeting on Wednesday, January
11th , 2023. 

Applications can be found on the
Town Website and you can
submit your application by:

Please submit your application
no later than January 4th, 2023
for consideration.

https://topsailbeachnc.gov/NC-Specialty-Plate
mailto:rjagst@topsailbeach.org

